KATAHDIN SCHOOLS RSU #89

Office of the Superintendent

800 Station Road Stacyville, ME 04777 Voice: 207-365-4272 Fax: 207-365-4138

May 22, 2022

Good evening Katahdin Families. I'm calling with the weekly district announcements.

Thanks to all students, staff and families who helped make this year's prom a success. We are all happy to be able to bring back these long standing traditions.

This Friday, May 27th kindergarten and first grade students will spend the day learning at the Children's Discovery Museum in Bangor. A reminder to parent chaperones, volunteer paperwork must be in and approved prior to chaperoning.

Looking ahead, there is no school on Monday, May 30th in observance of Memorial Day.

Tuesday, May 31st is our PK field day. Contact the school for details.

Tuesday, May 31st is also our district budget meeting at 5 PM. The meeting will be held in the KES cafeteria.

Please continue to keep sick children at home to protect our school and community. A link to the Pre-Screening Tool for School Attendance will be on the website and in the email of this message.

website: https://www.rsu89.org

Pre-Screening Tool for School Attendance

Thank you for taking the time to listen to this message and enjoy your evening.

Sincerely,

Marie Robinson, Ph.D.

Superintendent of Schools

Mari Colinson